Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Business and Professional Regulation has declined to rule on the petition for declaratory statement filed by Hector Duran on September 22, 2017. The following is a summary of the agency's declination of the petition: 
A declaratory statement is not the proper vehicle for addressing the very broad question posed by Petitioner or to provide statutory or rule interpretations that apply to an entire class of persons. Therefore, the Department declines to issue a statement of general applicability.
A copy of the Order Declining of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Agency Clerk's Office, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2203, (850)921-0342, AGC.Filing@myfloridalicense.com.
Please refer all comments to: Thomas J. Izzo, Assistant General Counsel, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2202, (850)488-0062.

